
 
20 March 2023 

MR. CONRADO M. CORPUZ 
Community Environment and Natural Resources Officer 
Taytay, Palawan 
cenrotaytay@denr.gov.ph 

Re:  ONGOING SQUATTING AND ILLEGAL CONSTRUCTION 

Sir: 

In connection with my earlier letter dated 18 March 2023, I just confirmed 
that it was my adjacent owner who was engaged in activities at our 
boundary, without intent, threatened or actual trespass upon my property. 

Please consider the matter closed and without need of any further action 
on your part. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

LESTER ALVARADO FLORES 

Copy furnished: 

Secretary Maria Antonio Yulo Loyzaga 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
actioncenter@denr.gov.ph 

Executive Director Lormelyn E. Claudio 
DENR Regional Office IV-B 
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

LESTER ALVARADO FLORES 
Attorney-at-Law 

Suite 910, West Philippine Stock Exchange Building 
Exchange Road, Ortigas Business Center, Pasig City 1605, Philippines 
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